
                                                                                                                                                                                   
North Ridgeville Early Childhood PTA  

Meeting Notes May 2018 

1. Call meeting to order - Sarah Monahan called the meeting to order. May 1st , 2018, 
North Ridgeville Library 

2. Ice Breaker - The meeting started with a fun ice breaker game for the members to get 
to know each other better. 

3. Treasurer Report – We have $5800 (without KK) in our account. We should have about 
$3000 more after KK.  

When sending money via Paypal please send as “friends and family” so we don’t get 
charged a fee. 

Tasha will be out of the country in July and end of June we will be doing the end of 
year report. 

4. School Delegate Report -   Grants from the Edowment funds were distributed, $14,570. 
Second largest amount to be awarded. 

There are plans for renovations to the baseball field and Ranger High Tech Academy. 
Also taking bids for ECLC. 

Teacher contracts were approved for next year. 

Ranger Council will plan Summer Kickoff  on Saturday June 2nd. –Having a table there 
from our group was discussed. 

5. Programming 

6. Legislation (Elections will take place in June). 

Positions still open are VP of programming, Sunshine & Publicity 

7. Children’s Parties – Kiddie Park is scheduled for June 8th 

Kids get wristbands that they can turn in at the end for popcorn and a balloon. Also 
this year we will do cupcakes instead of a cake to be easier to distribute. 

8. Community Service -  Collecting for ART/Music Therapy items for Children’s Hospital. 

9. Adult Outings – Chez Merchant and a Yoga Night with past PTA members is in the works 

Memorial Day Parade will start at 9:15  and will start at the Senior Center and end at 
the new stadium with the awards ceremony. You can park at the Library, Senior Center 
or Academic Center. Kids will decorate their bikes and we will pass out candy and 
flyers for the Ice Cream Social. 



10. Membership – Ice Cream Social is being planned at Diary Grove. Kids will get tickets for 
ice cream as well as a NRECHPTA t shirt. If parking will be an issue we can park in the 
Chemical Bank parking lot. Flyers for this event will be passed at the Memorial Day 
Parade. Also looking to order adult PTA shirts that will be an out of pocket expense. 

11. Fundraising – Planning to do a Mitchell’s Gift Card fundraiser that would be perfect for 
a teacher’s gift. 

12. Kiddie Kloset – New Signs have been ordered ($400) Next Kiddie Kloset will be in 
October. 

We made $1411.78 from selling the tables, $876 from admission and raffle, $171 from 
bake sale. 

It was discussed to do a 50/50 raffle for next year. Sellers that have more than the 
allowed 6 items per table could “buy” more spots. It was also talked to get some 
highschool volunteers to help out. 

13. Website- Vounteer hours need to be inputted on the website and reported to the Ohio 
PTA by the end of June. For the first 10 volunteer hours you get $5 credit in your debit 
and another $5 for the next 20 hours. 

End of year installation dinner will be June 12th. Location to be determined! 


